
It is that time again, believe or not, to start getting ready for next year’s preschool and kindergarten 
programs.  We will have Kindergarten Round-Up on Friday February 25th.  It is imperative that you 
call the school at 688-7777 to set up an appointment for your child if they are attending kindergarten 
next school year.  On this day, your child will be given a screening to check for kindergarten readiness 
along with a vision and hearing screening.  The Round-Up will also give you an opportunity for your 
child to meet the teachers and discuss any questions you may have.  

Preschool Screening will be February 28th through March 3rd. You need to call the school to schedule 
the preschool screening appointment. Even if you are not interested in preschool, we encourage you 
to make an appointment to utilize this screening.  The screening will give you an idea of where your 
child is developmentally and what kinds of things you can be working on with your child. If you are 
interested in preschool, your child MUST be screened before coming to preschool.  All aspects of the 
screening must be complete in order to attend preschool.  Children who are four years old by August 
1st will be given the first opportunity to enroll in preschool. If there are any spots left after all four 
year olds have been given the opportunity, three year olds will be given the opportunity to enroll. 
Due to the screening being so early this year, we will do preschool registration in April.  We will have 
a better idea after preschool screening as to how many spots will be available.  You will get more 
information during preschool screening.   After our preschool is full with 20 children, we will start a 
waiting list in the exact order that the registrations are received. If your child is currently enrolled in 
preschool, you are not required to register again 

In April, we will have an Early Childhood Night for all incoming preschoolers and kindergartners.  This 
will be an opportunity for you and your child to take a tour of the building, ask any questions that you 
may have, and get information regarding the classroom, buses, and health information.  You will 
receive more information regarding the Early Childhood Night at the Round-Up and Preschool 
Screening. 

If you have any questions regarding any of the information, please do not hesitate to call the school 

at 688-7777.  We look forward to starting our long lasting relationship with your family. 
 


